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Visiting 

It was announced that from April 
1st 2022, It will no longer be a legal 
requirement for Lateral Flow Test’s 
to be completed prior to visiting a 
resident in a Care Home. 

Booking visits is still required as is 
the use of PPE when visiting. 

Please follow the link below for 
more information 

https://www.gov.uk/government/p
ublications/visiting-care-homes-
during-coronavirus/update-on-
policies-for-visiting-arrangements-
in-care-homes 

Activities  

The Residents have been 
enjoying the freedom the new 
motorized wheelchair is giving 
them around the grounds. 

 

The residents have been busy 
creating some decorations for 
the Queen’s Jubilee. 

 

Some of the residents 
participated in modelling 
with colourful modeling clay, 
creating different objects and 
animals. 

Residents can use the 
wheelchair when their 
relatives visit, so you 
can all enjoy the 
beautiful grounds.  
Please speak to a 
member of staff to 
arrange this. 

This month we 
welcome a new 
member to the staff 
team – Wendy Catt. 

We also welcome a 
new resident to our 
home – Ethel 
(Margaret).   

We had an Infection 
Control Audit and 
scored Excellent.  We 
also had a CQC Direct 
Monitoring Call and 
their feedback was 
“no further regulatory 
activity is indicated at 
this time”.   

We are looking 
forward to celebrating 
the Jubilee on 5th June 
and hope you can join 
us on this special day. 

Julie Harper 

Manager  

 
Platinum Jubilee Celebration – We will be celebrating the Queen’s Jubilee 
here at Peasmarsh Place on Sunday 5th June. Family and Friends are 
welcome to join us for Tea and Cake on the Terrace from 1pm. 
Please contact a member of the team to confirm if you will be attending. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Doris celebrated her Birthday earlier in the month! We wish 
her many happy returns! 

 
We hope that you all remain safe and well. 
 

From all at Peasmarsh Place. 

 


